
 

 

 

 

The Book Fair is coming Monday, November 18th 

through Friday, November 22nd! To celebrate, students 

are invited to dress like their favorite book character on 

Book Character Day Friday, November 15th!  

Students are also encouraged to bring in the book that 

features the character in which they are dressed. 

Pictures of participants will be taken, and prizes will be 

awarded! 

 

Sincerely, 

Julianna Finkley 

Media Specialist 

Kemp Primary  

 

 

 

Book Character Day 
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November 15, 2019 
 


